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Directorate for Planning and Environmental Appeals 
 
 
 
Telephone: 01324 696460 F: 01324 696444 
E: dpea@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 
  
Brian MacKenzie 
Principal Planner 
Development Plans Team 
The Highland Council 
Glenurquhar Road 
INVERNESS 
IV3 5NX 
 
Our ref:  LDP-270-3 
 
12 October 2011 
 
Dear Mr MacKenzie 
 
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT PLANNING) 
(SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2008 
HIGHLAND COUNCIL – HIGHLAND WIDE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 
The reporter has noted the terms of an e-mail from Mr Mckie (10 October 2011, 
15:14), sent on behalf of Mr C Allenby (copy attached).  At the opening of the 
hearing on 28 September 2011, the reporter said that parties would be given 
opportunity to make a brief summary of their final positions.  In the event, lack of time 
meant that this did not happen.  The reporter has also noted the contents of a letter 
dated 6 October 2011 from Messrs G H Johnston on behalf of John Gordon & Son 
(copy attached). 
 
The reporter has decided to request from the Council further information.  The 
information is a statement along the lines of what would have been said at the 
hearing on behalf of the Council by way of summing-up in relation to issue 18: Nairn 
South. 
 
It would be helpful if you could send this information to me, to pass to the reporter, 
by 21 October 2011. 
 
Please note that, in connection with this matter, requests for further information are 
also being sent to Mr Allenby, to Messrs John Gordon and Son (the sawmill) and to 
the Consortium (Messrs Barratt, Robertson & Scotia Homes). 
 
Yours sincerely 
Morag I Smith 
Development Plan Assistant 
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